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Swallownest Sunshine Spring 1 Week 6                

February 14th 2025 

A note from Mrs Peake: 

This week we have enjoyed an egg-cellent World 

Book Day in school. The children looked fantastic in 

their costumes and we have loved seeing all the    

imaginative ideas displayed in their wonderful      

book-themed creations. Well done to all!  

 

Dates for your diary: 

10.02.25 FS2 Cannon Hall Farm trip 

                Y1 Open Classroom 2:30pm  

13.03.25 Class photos 

14.03.25 Inset day—

school closed  

21.03.25 Red Nose 

Day   

25-28.03.25 Book Fair      

27.03.25 Easter bun 

sale     

28.03.25 Break up for Easter     

02.06.25 Inset day—school closed 

Focus on this fortnight:  

This fortnight we have enjoyed some mental health 

themed assemblies and workshops across school. We 

learnt all about how to keep our bodies and minds 

healthy and how this is often linked. When our bodies 

are well-rested, hydrated and nourished then our 

minds are more likely to feel calm and happy. We 

had a fantastic time learning all about different 

breathing and calming techniques. #MentalHealth 

The 
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Reading Ambassador’s recommended read of the fortnight: 

Hallie from India Class, recommends ‘We’re All Wonders’ (written by 

R.J.Palacio) 

“This book is all about people who are different or stand out 

and making sure we treat everyone the same, no matter how 

they look or appear. It makes you feel warm inside when you 

read it” 

Ask Hallie if you have any questions about ‘We’re All         

Wonders’.  

Attendance figures for the fortnight: 

Whole school target = 96.6% 

England 1—93.1% 

England 2—96.0% 

China—95.2% 

Kenya—97.2% 

India—96.8% 

New Zealand—92.5% 

Canada—94.6% 

Mexico—98.3% 

Mrs Peake’s Kindness Award: 

This fortnight, my Kindness Award 

goes to Felicity Brown (Y6).      

Felicity’s kindness was brought to 

my attention by two parents who 

let me know that they had        

witnessed Felicity looking after 

some of the younger children at 

break time and were blown away by the caring        

attitude she displayed. 

Thank you for your kindness, Felicity! 

A word from our Reading Ambassadors: 

Our Reading Ambassadors wanted to thank      

everyone for the kind contributions of books we 

have received in school recently. Over the next 

few weeks, we will set up a reading book stall both 

in main school and EYFS for everyone to browse 

the donations and take home any books that 

catch their eye. Keep your eyes peeled for more 

info! #WeLoveReading  


